
Dear GEAA Members and Friends, 
  
We invite you to a stellar line up of speakers who will  be presenting 
on Saturday, November 6th from 9am to 3:30pm at the GBRA River 
Annex (905 Nolan, Seguin, TX). The League of Women Voters and the 
Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority are co-sponsoring a regional public 
forum, “State Water: What You Should Know".  The forum will address 
issues regarding the allocation of water in Texas. Here are 
the agenda and directions to the forum. 

Experts will describe the state water plan, the Region L water plan, 
information from the Headwaters region in Kerr County, current state 
regulations that govern the sale and transfer of water rights by river 
authorities, and the permitting of water transfers by groundwater districts. 
Participants will also hear about upcoming legislation relating to water 
allocation. 

Individuals from across the Guadalupe-Blanco watershed, from Kerrville to 
Victoria, are invited. Participants will have the opportunity to talk to each other 
in small groups about how regional water practices impact the communities 
throughout the watershed. 

To participate in “State Water: What You Should Know,” please contact Kathy 
Hunt at (361) 573-1317 or kathyhunt@suddenlink.net. The cost will be $10, 
which includes a box lunch, refreshments, and handouts.  For more 
information, go to www.LWVTexas.org, on the local leagues' pages for Comal, 
San Antonio, San Marcos, Kerrville, Wimberley and Victoria.  
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